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Julv 3, 1980

Mr. W. B. Kenna, Chief

Safeguards Branch

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RII
101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Kenna:
References: (1) NRC Inspection Report RII:JWH, 70-1113/80-8, dated
6/27/80
(2) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket #70-1113

Thank you very much for your letter reporting the results of the
inspection conducted at our licensed fuel fabrication plant by
Mr. J. W. Hodges of your office on June 17, 1980.

Very truly yours,

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

/
Arthur L. Kaplan, Manager

Licensing & Compliance Audits
M/C J26
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